
$1,250,000 - 4531 Lower Honoapiilani Rd 37,
Napili/Kahana/Honokowai
MLS® #402820 

$1,250,000
3 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 1,566 sqft
Residential on 3.20 Acres

Kahana Village, Napili/Kahana/Honokowai, HI

Welcome to Kahana Village Residence 37, a
stunning 3-bedroom 2-bathroom leasehold
condominium situated in a prime West Maui
location, offering breathtaking ocean views.
This exceptional residence boasts a direct
oceanfront view, with a spacious outdoor deck
overlooking the picturesque island of Molokai.
The lush green space in front of the unit adds
to the serene and inviting atmosphere.
Extensively remodeled, this fully furnished
condominium features modern amenities and
luxurious touches throughout, ensuring a
comfortable and stylish living experience.
Every detail has been thoughtfully curated to
provide the ultimate in quality and
convenience. Kahana Village is a charming
low-density complex with only 42 units spread
across just over 3 acres of beautifully
maintained tropical landscaping. This
exclusive community offers a tranquil and
private retreat, perfect for those seeking a
peaceful island lifestyle. Donâ€™t miss the
opportunity to own this extraordinary piece of
paradise, with its unparalleled ocean views
and superb location. Schedule your viewing
today and experience the magic of Kahana
Village Residence 37 for yourself!

Built in 1978

Essential Information



MLS® # 402820

Price $1,250,000

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 2.00

Square Footage 1,566

Land Tenure Leasehold

Acres 3.20

Year Built 1978

Type Residential

Sub-Type Condominium

Status Closed

Sold Price $1,250,000

Community Information

Address 4531 Lower Honoapiilani Rd 37

Area Napili/Kahana/Honokowai

Subdivision Kahana Village

City Napili/Kahana/Honokowai

State HI

Zip Code 96761

Condo Name Kahana Village

Amenities

View Ocean

Is Waterfront Yes

Waterfront Ocean Front

Has Pool Yes

Pool In Ground

Vacation Rental Yes

Additional Information

Date Listed July 8th, 2024

Days on Market 65

Monthly Maintenance Fee $2,521

Listing Details

Listing Office Berkshire Hathaway Maui Prop-L
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